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The areas of concern for development are used by a lot of private personal for outdoor enjoyment. I feel the loss of this use will
hurt the community overhaul by taking away the economic gain through off road users. These areas are remote at best and do not
have a large scale economy, with the influx off outside outdoor enthusiast, their economy grows. Please take this into
consideration before developing an area that takes away life and does not allow the community to share the great outdoors with
their children.



